

Catholic Campaign for Human Development - Second Collection

Please read and/or publish in conjunction with the Catholic Campaign for Human Development (CCHD) Second Collection on November 18 & 19, 2023

Dear Sisters and Brothers in Christ,

On the weekend of November 19, 2023, our Archdiocese takes up the national collection for the Catholic Campaign for Human Development (CCHD). This year, the annual collection also coincides with the Pope's designation as the World Day of the Poor. Your support for this collection brings change to communities across the country and empowers those living in poverty to transform their communities into reflections of the Kingdom of God. In addition to making a national impact, you empower those living in poverty in our own Diocese because 25% of our collection stays here.

With your contribution, our brothers and sisters across the country are breaking out of the cycle of poverty. Your support in this annual collection makes a difference for people in need across America and right here in Southern Nevada. Please prayerfully consider how you can be a part of the Catholic Campaign for Human Development this year.

As Thanksgiving draws near, let us express our heartfelt thanks to God by works of mercy, in particular, through our generosity in this year's Catholic Campaign for Human Development. I thank you for joining your sisters and brothers in Christ to work for those living on the margins.

May the Lord bless you and your families for your faithfulness and generosity.

Sincerely yours in Christ,

+George Leo Thomas, Ph.D.

Phone: 702-735-3500 Fax: 702-735-8941